Comfort food
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To celebrate the return to campus after Hurricane Ida, Tulane University faculty and
staff on the uptown campus enjoyed free lunch at The Commons this week. Food
and fellowship were on the menu as colleagues reunited on the uptown campus.
Downtown staff and Tulane National Primate Research Center staff also were treated
to free lunch on their respective campuses. Photos by Paula Burch-Celentano.
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Diners are welcomed to the second floor of The Commons dining area, which had
been closed since Hurricane lda.
Faculty, staff and off-campus students enter The Commons for lunch on Tuesday,
Sept 21.
Stephanie Gibson (left) with Campus Health, gets a hug from Cortny Collins from the
Provost's Office as Kathleen Moises (right), also with the Provost's Office, looks on.
Gibson and Collins once worked together in Campus Health.
With all food stations open for the first time since the storm, Dining Services
provided something for everyone.
Free lunch will be available to the Tulane community through Thursday, Sept 23.



